
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Town of Jaffrey, New Hampshire 
Town Offices: 10 Goodnow Street 

Jaffrey, NH 03452 
 
 
A Public Hearing will be held at the Jaffrey Town Offices on Tuesday, November 28 
2023 at 6:00 PM by the Jaffrey Board of Selectmen for the acceptance of NH State 
Block Grant Aid Funds for Maintenance, Construction and Reconstruction of Class IV 
and V Highways in the amount of $45,291.79. 
 
Jaffrey residents are invited to attend and encouraged to participate. 
 
Individuals having special needs covered by the Americans with Disabilities Act should 
notify the Board of Selectmen’s Office at least five days prior to the public hearing. 
 
 
 


